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Winnebago County Sheriff's Police Investigate Accident with Serfous Injuries

On May 28, 2021, at approximately 7:00am, Winnebago County Sheriff's Deputies responded to the intersection of
Morth Main and Gleasman Road after a report of an accident. Upon arrival, deputies observed a head-on collision
invalving two vehicles traveling opposite directions on Narth Main. Harlem Roscoe Fire Department responded and
transported two adults to the hospital by ambulance with serious injuries. A 2-year-old child was flown to Madison for
treatment of serious injuries. Another child sustained minor injuries in the crash. During the preliminary investigation
deputies determined that the southbound vehicle veered into the path of the northbound vehicle right before the
collision.

The Winnebago County Sheriff's Department is conducting the investigation. No further details will be released at this
time.
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